
 

 

 
23rd September 2022 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

You are warmly invited to our Parents’ Information Evening for Year 8 on Wednesday 28th 

September at 6.30pm (your child may attend although the information will mainly be directed 

towards parents and carers). 

To ensure that your child is able to fulfil their potential, achieve their aspirations and take full 

advantage of the opportunities open to them, it is important that families and the school work 

together to support them through this journey. There will be presentations from Mr Graefe and 

I, as well as from the Key Stage 3 leads of core subjects in which they will outline their courses 

for the year ahead and give you tips and techniques both for successful study and how you can 

help your child at home. There will also be the chance for you to ask questions. 

We very much look forward to seeing you. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Murphy 

Deputy Headteacher 

 


